
Dear Prospective Donors, 

I am writing to you with a heartfelt request for support on an important issue to our 
community and the dedicated firefighters of Fire Station 91 at the Fort Mojave Mesa Fire 
Department. Having served in the fire service for over 43 years, I have witnessed firsthand 
our firefighters' unwavering commitment and bravery. However, I have never encountered 
a facility as dilapidated and inadequate as our current station, which was originally a 
converted mechanic shop. 

Our firefighters spend nearly 60% of their lives at the station, and it is disheartening to
see them working in such substandard conditions. The current state of Fire Station 91 
undermines their morale and poses significant safety risks. These dedicated public safety 
members deserve a respectful and safe workplace that reflects the value we place on their 
service and sacrifices. 

The firefighters of Fort Mojave Mesa are the backbone of our community's safety, 
responding to emergencies with professionalism and courage. Despite the challenges 
posed by our inadequate facilities, they continue to perform their duties with unwavering 
dedication. Our responsibility is to ensure they have the resources and environment they 
need to protect our community effectively. 

We seek to raise between 1.5 and 2 million dollars to reconstruct the apparatus bays 
providing structural stability and update necessary equipment. This investment will
enhance the safety and well-being of our firefighters and improve our ability to serve 
the community. A new, fully operational fire station will provide the necessary 
infrastructure to support our firefighters' training, readiness, and response capabilities. 

I humbly ask for your support in this critical endeavor. Your contribution will make a 
profound difference in our firefighters' lives and our community's safety. Together, we can 
ensure that Fire Station 91 becomes a beacon of hope and security for all. 

Thank you for considering our request. I am available to discuss this further and provide 
any additional information you may need. 

With sincere gratitude, 

Chief Chris Pardi 
cpardi@fmmfd.org 
(928) 768-9181




